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 Morning Worship Service                January 8, 2012 

Pastor 
Abe Block  325-0546 
Deacon  Couples 
Daniel & Helene Schulz 822-9612  Ken & Irma Klassen     822-3655  
Isaac & Marie Klassen  325-4161  Pete & Louise Peters   822-3176 
Dennis & Colleen Driedger 325-6932 Art & Carol Letkeman  822-6449  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pianist:  Shirley Unrau 
Electric Piano:  Bonnie Klassen 
 
Worship in Singing: Peter Hoeppner 
Call to Worship: Pete Peters 
Announcements & Offering   
Offertory: Lianna Hoeppner 
 Worship in Singing 
Special Number: Ben & Nettie Wiebe 
Scripture Reading: Romans 8:35-39 
Message: Abe Block “The Heart of Christian Victory” 
Closing Song & Prayer  
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Employment Opportunities

This week  

All Ushers please meet at the sound booth  
for an Ushers Meeting after the service today. 

 

 
 

Monday 7:30 PM - Jr. Youth Bible Study at church 
Wednesday Senior Youth at church at 7:30pm 
Friday  Care Groups – 7:30pm 

►Pete and Louise's care group meet at church for a 
Social. Please bring games and munchies. 
►Ken & Irma's group will meet at Henry & Shirley's  
►Isaac & Marie's group will meet at Neil & Helen 
Thiesen’s  

 
NEXT SUNDAY: A potluck lunch to welcome Abe & Maggie 
Block is planned following the morning service. Would those 
with the last names from A - K bring a main course and salad, 
and names L – Z bring salad and dessert. [Serving group 1 is 
on for set-up and serve, group 3 serve and cleanup.] 
 
 
 
 
Teacher(s) for Villa Nueva School – Bolivia  
The school at Villa Nueva is in need of teachers for the 2012 school 
year which begins February 2012. For all the details, click the link 
http://gomission.ca/wp‐content/uploads/Ad‐Bolivia‐teachers‐
2012.pdf    

Winkler Bible Camp is seeking applicants for the full-time position 
of Cross Current Discipleship Director.  Applicants should be 
individuals who are passionate about discipling and teaching young 
adults (ages 18-25) over an 8-month period as a part of the post-
secondary discipleship ministry of WBC.  Gifts in teaching, 
shepherding, and administration as well as post-secondary training 
are preferred.  Interested individuals can call the camp at 325-9519 
for more details or apply on our website at 
www.winklerbiblecamp.com. 

http://gomission.ca/wp-content/uploads/Ad-Bolivia-teachers-2012.pdf
http://gomission.ca/wp-content/uploads/Ad-Bolivia-teachers-2012.pdf
http://www.winklerbiblecamp.com/
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New Address 

Upcoming events  
 
Annual Reports - it’s that time of year again. 
Please email your reports to mariann@mymts.net by 
January 29th, 2012 in Word format. 
 

Ladies Fe l lowship – January 17th, 7:30pm. We will be having a Music Night. 
Come enjoy an evening of Praise & Worship and special Music by the Freedom Band. 
Please invite others and bring a friend. A free will offering will be taken. Coffee and 
refreshments will be served after. 
 
Bake Sale Fundraiser for Mission Trip 
There will be a Bake Sale Fundraiser at the Southland Mall on Saturday, Jan 
21st to support a team including Ladawn Neufeld and Kelly Wieler on a 
mission trip to the Lighthouse School in the Dominican Republic.  If you 
would be able to support us with tasty pastries, bread, cookies, or other 
goodies, please contact either Kelly Wieler or Ladawn Neufeld or call/email 
Kelly (362-4816 / wieler19@hotmail.com). 
 

Cottonwood School of the Arts is excited to launch a Youth Choir this 
winter. This choir is open to kids from grades 5-8 and will run from 
January to April. Practices will occur at MCI in Gretna. Please call MCI 
at 327-5891 for more information. 

Winkler Bible Camp is once again having their annual 
Father/Son Retreat from January 13-14. Fathers and sons 
(ages 8 and up) are invited to come for a weekend away, doing 
all the things guys like to do while spending quality time with 
your father or son(s)! Guest speaker is Dale Wiebe with his son 
Bowen. Hope to see you all there; it’s going to be awesome! For 
more information or to register please call: (204) 325-9519 or go 
to our website: www.winklerbiblecamp.com.  

Email: abeblock37@hotmail.com 

1102 Southview Dr. Winkler 
Phone: 325—0546       

Abe & Maggie Block 
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You are my witnesses,” declares the Lord, 
“and my servant whom I have chosen,  

so that you may know and believe  me 
and understand that I am he.  

Before me no god was formed,  
nor will there be one after me. 

Isaiah 43:10 
 
 

Prayer & Praise 
- Praise God for the many ways he is working 
through and around us. 
- Praise God that we are called his children and have 
redemption in Him. 
- Please pray for Dave & Laura Fehr and Bob & Anna 
Friesen and their families, as Laura and Bob’s dad passed away 
this week. 
- Pray for those in extended care: Tina Thiessen, Esther 
Martens, Annie Hoeppner, Jake Zacharias, and John 
Hiebert. 
- Pray for Jake Enns, who is at home. 
- Pray for Missionary of the week: 
John and SongJa Gerbrandt 
Church planting in South Korea 
 
 

For Bulletin Announcements please call Jenn Klassen at 822-3418 or   
      email: jennmatt@sdnet.ca by Thursday, 8:00 p.m. Thank You.    
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